
 

February 2024 

Dear Dental Healthcare Provider 

New SADA tariff codes 

You may recall that we have previously communicated in September 2023 that we have accepted and provided 
benefits for 53 of the new South African Dental Association (SADA) codes. This letter therefore serves as a friendly 
reminder that we accept these codes, and we encourage you to use them, where appropriate. 

Some of these codes are replacements for existing codes or offer clarity on their use. Currently, we still accept both 
the old and new codes from the list of codes sent in the communication of September 2023. However, we will only 
accept the new codes later in the year and therefore urge you to start using the new codes exclusively. 

These are examples of which codes are being replaced with new ones: 

Old code New code 

8570 and 8371/8372/8373/8381/8382/8383  8519 

8570 and 8374/8384 8520 

8570 and 8409/8405 8521 

8570 and 8443/8448  8522 

8570 and 8415/8420 8523 

8560  8527/8528 

8447 on an implant  8573/8574 

We trust that this information will prove valuable as we navigate these modifications together and will ensure you 
receive sufficient notice before we effect this change. 

New SADA tariff codes accepted by Momentum Health Solutions 

Please view the detailed list of new SADA tariff codes accepted by Momentum Health Solutions. 

See the communication sent in September 2023 with further details and which contains the full list of changes. 

Should you have any queries in this regard, please feel free to contact the relevant medical scheme/health insurance 
product directly. 

Kind regards 

Dental Provider Management  
Momentum Health Solutions 

 

 

https://content.momentum.co.za/mmsa/SLA_Comms/Provider_Management/2023/New_SADA_tariff_codes_accepted_by_MHS.pdf
http://content.momentum.co.za/mmsa/SLA_Comms/Provider_Management/2024/EMAIL_New_SADA_proposed_tariff_codes_Sep_2023.pdf

